
Purchase Request #3
Regular Board Meeting March 2, 2021

Consideration of Approval to Renew Contract for 
Canvas Learning Management System

ADMINISTRATION RECOMMENDATION/REPORT
The District President recommends the Board of Trustees approves a renewal of the 
contract for the Canvas learning management system (LMS) from Instructure, Inc. 
for the District

BACKGROUND
The Canvas learning management system is a software application for the delivery 
and administration of electronic courses.  

Reference Number (REF) 3959 was issued in March 2016 to track the volume of 
spend for Canvas LMS procured on behalf of the District. 

IMPACT OF THIS ACTION
Canvas LMS features the administration, documentation, tracking, reporting, and 
delivery of e-learning courses or training programs.  Instructure is continually 
upgrading and expanding its services, allowing for a more robust and user-friendly 
application. 

BUDGET INFORMATION (INCLUDING ANY STAFFING IMPLICATIONS)
This purchasing request is for spend authorization of $2,000,000, which is budgeted 
in the Technology Services departments’ FY21 operating budget and subsequent 
year’s budgets subject to Board approval.    

MONITORING AND REPORTING TIMELINE 
The contract term will be five years beginning April 1, 2021 through March 31, 2026.

RESOURCE PERSONNEL
Mike Dickson, Chief Innovation Officer
972-758-3832


